November 8, 2023

Dear Families,

As the 2023-2024 school year is now underway and students are settling into their new
surroundings and responsibilities, we would like to once again look at the School-Parent
Compact for Portage Area Elementary School.

We would like both students and families to review their responsibilities in the educational
process at Portage Area Elementary. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to

your child’s teacher, principal, or assistant principal.

Attached are two copies of the compact. Please keep the first one for your reference and sign
and return the second copy to school.

Thank you for your continued support of Portage Area School District! We can’t do our job
without you!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Jennifer Pisarski
Elementary Principal
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Mrs. Kelly Mignogna
Assistant Elementary Principal



